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February 5, 2024 
 
Dear Art Teacher, 
 
Our Annual High School Art Exhibition/Competition is quickly approaching. Once again we look forward to 
hosting this annual event. We are always extremely impressed with the quality of work your students display. 
 
The dates for the exhibit are March 4 – 21, 2024.  
 
Delivery date for artwork is Thursday, February 21 - 26 by 4:00 p.m.  
If you will notify me in advance, I will be glad to make arrangements to have someone here after 4:00 p.m. for 
you to deliver your students’ work. 
 
Please note: No work will be hung, that is delivered after 4:00 p.m. Monday,   
February 26, due to our schedule for hanging the show. 
 
The maximum number of entries for each school is 15 (fifteen) 2-D and  
3 (three) 3-D. The selection process will be up to the individual school. 
 
Attached to this web site https://www.nemcc.edu/fine-arts/art-competition/index.html 
Is a copy of the entry labels to be used. I will need two (2) copies per entry. Attach one to the back of the art 
work; the second copy will be displayed next to the artist work in the gallery, identifying the artist/title/etc. Do 
not cut-out the second copy. Please ask the students to write legibly on the labels. Make sure they check the 
appropriate category they wish to have their work judged. This will assist us in preparing the exhibit. Also include 
a master list of all of the works. This will facilitate us in having all of your students’ work together for you to 
pick up at the end of the show. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at my office. Thank you for all your effort. Without your 
hard work it would not be a success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Tim Kinard 
 
Tim Kinard 
(662) 720-7336  
takinard@nemcc.edu 		
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